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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 4:08 PM
Subject: Burlington-Winooski Bridge Project Update

Project Update 

DATE: April 11, 2024 

PROJECT UPDATE: 

The Burlington City Council will be considering at their Monday April 15th meeting the Finance 
and Maintenance Agreement for both the Burlington-Winooski Bridge Replacement and 
Colchester/Barrett/Riverside Intersection Realignment. This action by the Burlington City 
Council does not commit to the final concept for either project; it also does not change the 
existing commitments of the City Council. These commitments are replacement of the bridge 
structure as supported by the preferred alternative in the scoping study and RAISE grant 
application; and realignment and consolidation of the Colchester/Barrett/Riverside Intersection 
into a simplified 4-way signalized intersection. The final approved concept is still subject to 
permitting, public input, and acceptance by the respective communities.  

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 

To learn about the Exit 16 DDI Project and Main Street Revitalization Project, please see the 
links below. 
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To learn more about this project, please visit the project website 

 

 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


